
 

 

 

 

Recreation Meeting for January 2007 

 

Meeting date Thursday December 28, 2006 at 9:00am Field Walk 

 

In Attendance: Mike Moran, Al Jones, and Mike Curtin 

Absent: Tom Kane, Mary Lou Volpe and Lynne Girouard 

 

Weed Control Funding 

The Recreation Committee discussed the requests made to the CPC Committee for the 

use of CPC funds for lake treatment.  The Recreation Committee felt that weed control is 

a “town expense” and is not in favor of funding this expense through the CPC funds. This 

request does not impact recreation for everyone in town, and may also set precedence for 

the other lakes to pursue funds. 

 

As there is a Town Beach on Cedar Lake we would support partial funding and have in 

the past through Betterment Funds for lake management. 

 

Potential Field Sites 

 

The two fields at the OSV property look promising, not clear on the ownership, property 

lines a field measured 330x200 1.5 acres great trails for recreational walks 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Mike Moran 


